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To: Wide Bay Clubs
From: Football Queensland
Subject: Ex-Tropical Cyclone Alfred

Date: March 10, 2025

Dear Clubs

Qur thoughts are with each of you who have been impacted by Tropical Cyclone Alfred inrecent
days.

Foothall Queensland is pleased to confirm that no Wide Bay clubs are yet to report any damage
or flooding. If your cluby has sustained damage or flooding in recent days, please complete the
cluk damage report form on FQY's Disaster Recovery Hub as soon as it is possible and safe to do
S0,

FQ will work directly with any impacted clubs to accommodate the rescheduling or relocation of
fixtures as necessary on a case-by-case basis.

Foothall Queensland can also confirm the closure of Martens Oval and the Fraser Coast Sports
Precinct until this Wednesday, 12 March due to water on the fields.

An inspection will be completed at Federation Park first thing tomorrow to determine if the
closure of the venue will be necessary before an update is provided to clubs and participants.

Foothall Queensland will continue to work closely with any Wide Bay clubs impacted by the
recent weather event and encourages clubs to visit the Disaster Recovery Hub on the FQ website
to view important updates on grants and funding support as they become available.

End.
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